MINUTES

CITY OF SUWANEE

PUBLIC ARTS COMMISSION (PAC) MEETING
Thursday, August 6, 2009, 5:30 p.m.

Suwanee City Hall

Attending:

Commission Members: Dick Goodman, Vickie Johnson, Linnea Miller (left at 7 p.m.), Earl Mitchell, Jim Rodeghiero, Alison Starnes (Alison Starnes absent; one vacancy)

Staff: Denise Brinson

Guests: Natalie Shore, Carrie Tankersley

Call to Order

Dick Goodman called the meeting to order at 5:54 p.m.

Approval of July 2, 2009 Meeting Minutes
Vickie Johnson moved to accept the minutes from the July 2, 2009 meeting as presented (Jim Rodeghiero 2nd).  Motion carried 5-0.

Adoption of Agenda

Earl Mitchell moved to accept the agenda as presented (Linnea Miller 2nd).  Motion carried 

5-0.

Public Arts Initiative Branding

Natalie Shore handed out a draft logo designed by Mathew Shamloo.  Discussion ensued and it was agreed that a different direction was needed.  Vickie Johnson agreed to work with Natalie and Mathew and they will bring other options to the next meeting.

Suwanee Arts Partnership (SAP) Update

Natalie Shore and Carrie Tankersley reported that the booth design has been completed.  In addition to building awareness for the organization, they are also coordinating a two-part fund-raiser.  They are asking members and others to donate pieces of art for a drawing.  Tickets will be sold at the booth in order to raise money.  For the kids, members of the SAP will be doing “crazy hair” for a donation.  

The SAP has also been discussing other fund-raising options.  They hope to do a “Who’s coming to dinner” concept in the spring of 2010 and are exploring the idea of a discount card for the fall of this year as well as quarterly community dances.  All of these ideas are meant to promote the fund-raising campaign as well as awareness about the program.

Project Updates

New City Hall Public Art

Denise Brinson reported that the artwork is being fabricated and is on target to be installed in October/November 2009.  

Developer Updates

Denise reported that Regions Bank has submitted plans for review and may be coming before the PAC in September.

Art-on-Loan Program

Denise Brinson reported that she is working to secure an intern to further develop the program. 

PAC Vacancy

The PAC agreed that it would be best to allow City Council to appoint a replacement for Vanessa Boggs.  If PAC members have suggestions or comments, they should contact a Council Member directly. 

Vickie Johnson moved to adjourn (Jim Rodeghiero 2nd).  Motion carried 4-0.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Minutes taken by Denise Brinson.
